
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
STONEY RIDGE WILL OPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON MAY 19, 2020 

 
 

The Childress City Council voted on April 20, 2020 to follow State guidelines as it relates to Golf 
Courses.  Governor Abbott’s Executive Order GA 18, dated April 27, 2020 has effectively “reopened Golf 
operations.”  Accordingly, Stoney Ridge Golf Course will open to the public on May 19, 2020 at 8:00 
am.  Below are the current guidelines that will be followed: 

 
Current Course Guidelines:   

 Stoney Ridge will open to the public with social distancing guidelines 

 Monday after 3:00 pm - members only  

 Groups of 4  

 Tee times will be required.  15 minute increments 
 
Grill on the Green:  

 Open to the public at 50% occupancy (or 20 people) 
 

Tournaments and Scrambles:  

 Postponed until further notice 
 

 
 
 
As we receive updates from Governor Abbott and his Strike Force, we will use their guidance to 
determine further decisions for Stoney Ridge Golf Course operations.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Scott Veld, Course Superintendent, for further details.  You can email him at:  
stoneyridge71@gmail.com   
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